Marc D. Le Gras, B.Sc., M.D., C.M. James P. Kyser, M.D. Peter H. Chang, D.O. Lindsay Urbinelli, M.D. Alisha Floyd, M.D.



300 N Graham, Suite 250 Portland, Oregon 97227 PH (503) 280-3418 FAX (503) 284-7885

Dear Patients and Families,

As of March 16th, due to the more recent outbreaks of the COVID-19, we will be enforcing the following policies to help prevent the spread of COVID-19 to our patients and medical staff.

- One (1) parent/guardian present per scheduled patient.
 - No other siblings, parents or extended family members allowed;
 additional parents/guardians can join via Facetime/Skype.
- No more than 8 people in the waiting room at one time.
 - We ask that additional family members wait in their vehicle.
- Anyone showing signs of coughing or cold/flu like symptoms will be asked to leave the clinic.
 - o If this is the parent or patient, the appointment will need to be rescheduled.

We are very sorry for any inconvenience this will cause you and your family.

Sincerely,

The Physicians and Staff at PCCO

